
During the Fall 2020 Season, Canyon View Little League has implemented the following 
protocols/guidelines in addition to our normal safety protocols.  The CVLL coaches and board 
members will provide our best effort in complying with the items below.  We ask that all CVLL 
families do their best to adhere to these protocols/guidelines as well.


1. Personal Safety and hygiene protocols: 

• If you are sick or feel sick, STAY HOME 

• At risk individuals, youth or adult, should not attend CVLL activities 

• Players shall place equipment/personal belongings at least 6 ft apart during practices 
and games 

• Each player should have their own equipment if possible 

- If a player does not have their own equipment, CVLL will do our best to loan 
equipment to the players

- There may be instances where communal equipment must be used.  CVLL will do our 
best to minimize the number of users of communal equipment.  If communal 
equipment is used, can be used it will be disinfected after each use 

• No one is to share water or drinks 

• No sunflower seeds or chewing gum allowed 

• Sanitizing options (hand sanitizer and disinfectants) will be available at games/practices 
to the best of our ability 

• Face masks shall be worn when a 6ft minimum distance can not consistently be 
maintained (includes players, coaches, and spectators).  Players are not required to 
wear masks during games/practices.  Players are permitted to wear masks if they 
choose to. 

2. Team Practices 

• Parents/families should minimize their attendance around the field (stands, sitting in 
grass near field, etc) during practices except during pickup and drop off times 



- If parents must be present, they are to not be on the field and must practice social 
distancing 

• Only one team may be on the field or in a batting cage at a time 

• Minimal physical contact should be made with players, parents, or coaching staff 

• Managers and coaches need to ensure that the players have the ability to wash / 
disinfect their hands throughout the practice.  The restrooms at Mehl Park are open and 
functional to allow players and coaches to wash their hands.

• Managers, coaches, and players should keep at least 6 feet apart when possible  

3. Scheduled games or scrimmages: 

• Families are permitted to attend scrimmages and games. However, they must do their 
best to practice social distancing when in attendance 

• Managers, coaches, umpires, and players are the only ones allowed to be on the playing 
field and dugout area during and before the game 

• Dugouts will be sanitized before players arrive and during the game if possible 

• Dugout will be extended down the foul lines to allow for social distancing for players if 
necessary 

• Players must keep their equipment in an assigned dugout area during games.

4. Concession Stands: 

• CVLL will not be opening the snack bar during the Fall 2020 season 


